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Good afternoon Enver Creek students, parents, and families, 
 
Goodbye and Welcome 
I would like to share with our parent community that as of February 1st there will be a change in 
leadership at Enver Creek Secondary. I will be moving to Kwantlen Park Secondary as Principal 
and Ms. Alysha Tessier will be the new principal at Enver Creek. Most recently, Ms. Tessier has 
been working as a Vice-Principal at Princess Margaret Secondary. Ms. Tessier comes with an 
outstanding reputation for providing strong and caring leadership. I know she will be a 
wonderful addition to the Enver Creek school community and I know our community will 
welcome her with the same warmth and openness that it welcomed me with five years ago. 
 
I have loved my five years at Enver Creek and feel so lucky to have been part of this community. 
Thank you to the Enver parent community for trusting me with your children. This is not a 
responsibility that I take lightly. Over the last five years our school community has had many 
successes and I am extremely proud of what we have accomplished together. I leave Enver Creek 
a better educator and a better person because of what I have learned and the relationships 
formed during my time here. I wish all the families at Enver Creek well and I hope everyone stays 
safe!   
 
Quarter 2 & 3 
As we complete the last week of Quarter 2 it is important that students are connecting with their 
teachers to ensure they have demonstrated the necessary learning for their courses. All students 
are welcome to be at Enver Creek on the Course Competency days to be working directly with 
their teachers if they have developed a plan.  
 
 As we look forward to Quarter 3 there are some important dates for families to be aware of: 
 
Upcoming Events 
Jan. 28 & 29 – Course Competency Days 
Feb. 1 – First day of Quarter 3 – Modified afternoon schedule for grade 10-12 students 
Feb. 1 – PAC Meeting – 7PM ZOOM 
Feb. 5 – Q2 Final Report published 
Feb. 15 – Family Day Holiday 
Feb. 19 – Professional Development Day 
Feb. 24 – Pink Shirt – Anti Bullying Day 
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Grad Information 
 
Early in Quarter 3, Enver Creek administers will be visiting grade 12 classes to speak to 
important information for grade 12 students. This information will also be sent out by email to 
all grade 12 students and their parents. Topics will include: 

• Career Life Connections and Capstone (Ms. Donnelly) 
• Post-secondary information, grade requirements, and transcript verification reports 

(Counsellors) 
• Scholarships (Ms. Van Dyk) 
• Grad Activities & Grad Council (Ms. Tessier, Ms. Larsen & Ms. Pillay) 

 
 
If you have any questions this week, please contact me at the school by phone or by email at 
kilpatrick_m@surreyschools.ca.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mike Kilpatrick 
Principal 
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